
Town of Berlin – Assessor’s 

Office Board of Assessment Appeal  

          Petition Process  

  
  

The Assessor’s Office would like to remind Property Owners and Taxpayers that they must file 

a written application with the Board of Assessment Appeals by Tuesday, February 20th, 2024 if 

they are appealing their Assessment.  

  

Application forms will be available online and at the Assessor’s Office starting Thursday, 

February 1,2024 and by State Statute must be completed and received (not postmarked) by the 

Assessor’s Office no later than close of business Tuesday, February 20, 2024 (close of business 

that day is 4:30 pm).  

  

If you have any questions regarding this appeal process, please contact the Assessor’s Office 

at 860-828-7039.  
 


